
CITY OF MARSHALL 
WORK SESSION 
M I N U T E S  

Tuesday, May 11, 2021 
 

The work session of the Common Council of the City of Marshall was held May 11, 2021, at the Minnesota 
Emergency Response and Industrial Training (MERIT) Center, 1001 West Erie Road. The meeting was called to 
order at 4:00 PM P.M. by Mayor Robert Byrnes. In addition to Byrnes the following members were in 
attendance: Craig Schafer, Steve Meister (4:07 P.M.) , Don Edblom, John DeCramer, Russ Labat (4:05 P.M.) and 
James Lozinski (4:25 P.M.) . Absent: None. Staff present included: Sharon Hanson, City Administrator; Dennis 
Simpson, City Attorney; Jason Anderson, Director of Public Works/ City Engineer and Kyle Box, City Clerk. 
 
College Drive/Highway 19 Reconstruction Project Update. 
Jesse Vlaminck MnDOT District 8 Project Manager introduced himself and his staff. Project Manager provided 
an overview of the agenda item. Mr. Vlaminck discussed the project timeline from present 2021 to end result 
2025. 
 
Nikki Farrington with SEH provided an overview of the project layout. Ms. Farrington discussed the several 
changes at throughout intersections in the project area that will receive changes. 
 
There was continued discussion on cost estimates and cost sharing opportunities between MnDOT and the 
City of Marshall. MnDOT also provided an overview on the street scaping. Council and staff will continue to 
review and provide recommendations to MnDOT for street scaping options throughout the project area. 
 
At 4:43 PM Mayor Byrnes adjourned the meeting. 
 

      
          Mayor 

Attest: 
 
     
City Clerk 
 


